
 
 
 
Mapping 
 
October 4, 2017 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 in 
Room 104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Chairman Al 
Manint.  Attending were:  Manint, Robert Murrell, Ray Spencer, Randy Keith.  
 
MOTION: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the minutes of the September 
6, 2017 meeting as written. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
There was no old business. 
 
New Business:  
 
The invoice for expenses August 26- September 23, 2017 was presented in the amount of 
$245.13.  
 
Motion: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the invoice as presented.  
Roll was called, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Keith said that $15,000 is moved yearly from mapping into the General Fund. Due to the budget  
shortfall, $40,000 will be taken this year. There are no new projects planned for 2018, and the  
account can build back up. 
 
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Comments:  None 
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 10:07 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


